

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.dentonprimaryschool.co.uk contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops

24th May 2019

Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome to the end of Term 5! Let's hope the good weather lasts into next week.

Diary Dates:

Monday 3rd June: Term 6 starts for all pupils Thursday 6th: Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am)

Friday 7th: Non-school uniform day (in exchange for cakes for the Denton Community

Challenge)

Saturday 8th: Denton Community Challenge

Dinner Menu

From Monday 3rd June the Key Stage Two third choice option on the school dinner menu will no longer be available. Instead – and due to popular demand - the children can choose to have a baguette filled with cheese, ham or tuna; the baguettes will be available to the whole school.

School Disco

Thank you very much to FADS and all the parent helpers at the school disco this week. My ears are still ringing!

I hope you all enjoy the half-term break and we look forward to welcoming you back on Monday 3rd June for the start of Term 6.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,











